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From: CCC Resilience Unit Mailbox 

Sent: 01 February 2024 15:43
To: Development Control
Cc:

Subject: RE: 4/23/2174/0F1 - 10 - 11 SOUTH PARADE, SEASCALE

REF: 4/23/2174/0F1 
RE:  10 - 11 SOUTH PARADE, SEASCALE 
 
Good afternoon 
 
Thank you for informing of revised plans in relation to the above. 
 
There are no further comments in addition to the reply forwarded on 24th July 2023. 
 
Regards 
 
Jane Tideswell, Senior Emergency Planning Officer 
On behalf of Jonathan Burgess, Resilience Manager 
Joint Emergency Management and Resilience Team 
Cumberland Council and Westmorland and Furness Council 
Westmorland & Furness Council’s Assistant Chief Executive Service 
Penrith Fire Station, Carleton Avenue, Penrith, CA10 2FA 
 
 

From: Oliver Hoban 
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 2:56 PM 
To: CCC Resilience Unit Mailbox  
Subject: 4/23/2174/0F1 - 10 - 11 SOUTH PARADE, SEASCALE 
 
Please find attached a consultation letter relating to the above planning application.  
 
The submitted plans and documents can be viewed on the Councils web site using the following 
link: 
https://www.copeland.gov.uk/planning/application-search 
 
Comments should be sent to the following e mail address within the next 14 days: 

  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Oli Hoban 
Digital Support Officer | Development Management 
Thriving Place and Investment | Cumberland Council 
The Market Hall | Market Place | Whitehaven | CA28 7JG 
T.  
cumberland.gov.uk 
 



2

 
 
This email is confidential and is for the attention of the addressee only. Cumberland Council accept no responsibility 
for information, errors or omissions contained in it. We make every effort to keep our network free from viruses. 
You should independently check this e-mail and any attachments for viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any 
computer viruses that might be transferred by way of this e-mail.  

WARNING: 
********WARNING: Who is this email really from - ? It may not be the person you think it is! 
Check from internal sources before responding! Don’t be scammed!********* 

 
Email attachments may contain malicious and harmful software. If this email is unsolicited 
and contains an attachment DO NOT open the attachment and advise the ICT Service Desk 
immediately. Never open an attachment or click on a link within an email if you are not 
expecting it or it looks suspicious. Do not forward chain emails. 


